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AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH STATION 
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No.ARS.II/1274/2019                                                   Dated: 06/12/2021 
 

QUOTATION NOTICE 
 

Sealed quotations are invited for the supply of digital table top electronic 
balance in connection with the conduct of research works of “Development of crop 
management techniques including organic farming for conventional and high – 
tech cultivation of major vegetables Upper Kuttanad” at Agricultural Research 
Station, Thiruvalla as per the specifications and terms & conditions detailed below: 

Specifications 

1. Digital table top electronic balance made of stainless-steel body 

2. Capacity : 6 kg 

3. Least : 0.5 g 

4. Accuracy : 0.5 g 

 

Last date & time of receipt of quotation : 15.12.2021, 11.00 am 

Date & time of opening quotation  : 15.12.2021, 11.30 am 

 

Terms & Conditions 

1. The envelope containing the quotation should be superscribed as 
“Quotation for the supply of Digital table top Electronic balance at 
Agricultural Research Station, Thiruvalla” and should be addressed to the 
Professor and Head, Agricultural Research Station, Kallunkal P.O., 
Thiruvalla.  

2. Each quotation should be accompanied by Earnest Money Deposit     1 % of 
total cost of the item (Minimum Rs.500/-) 

3. The item should be delivered at the site and the rate quoted for the item 
should be inclusive of all charges, taxes if any and should have 
guaranty/warranty.  

4. Quotation will be opened at the presence of the quotationers who may be 
present at that time. 

5. The Professor and Head, Agricultural Research Station, Thiruvalla has the 
right to accept or reject any or all of the offers without assigning any 
reason.  The decision of the undersigned in finalizing the quotations will be 
final and binding. 



6. The invoice should be addressed to the Professor and Head, Agricultural 
Research Station, Thiruvalla. 

7. The item should be supplied within one week from the date of receipt of 
supply order. 

8. Payment as per the invoice will be made only after supply of item as per 
specifications. 

9. All the rules and regulations applicable to Government quotations will be 
applicable to this quotation also. 

For further information, please contact Phone No: 0469 2604181. 

  

 Dr. Shajan. V.R. 

Professor and Head 

 

 

 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


